Dear all,

Following the message sent out from Gold on 17 September 2010, we have been made aware of problems opening the embedded AGP RA document which is to be used in conjunction with the guidance on AGPs and the use of battery powered respirators.  Please find attached document which should rectify any of the issues raised. 




Hope this helps

Ian
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